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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 11th March Parent Conversations—C4 / C5 

Tuesday 12th March Parent Conversations—C2 / C3 

Tuesday 12th March Exotic Zoo—Class 1 and 2 

Wednesday 13th March Parent Conversation—C1 

Tuesday 19th March Street Dance Day—all classes 

Friday 22nd March Class 5 Play in a Day—Greeks 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs week - Mon to Thurs 

Friday 24th May Break up for  Half term 

Monday 3rd June Return after half term 

Thursday 18th July Leavers Assembly and picnic —
11.00am    Y6 parents invited 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year! 

                  

 

   

These are our 5R Stars from this week—super start to the half term! 

   

   Class 1:  Isaac—being resilient 

 

    Class 2: Tallulah—being resilient 

   

   Class 3: Madison—being resilient 

 

   Class 4: Emily—all round 5R Star! 

 

  Class 5: Logan—being reflective 

A reminder—Parent– Teacher meetings 

Next Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday we are looking forward to 
meeting you to share the children’s learning for this term.             

Don’t forget to join us at the time you booked! 

Skipathon 

We are so excited to announce that you have raised 
£2119.00 from our sponsored skip event this 

term. 

This is just such a fabulous amount of          
money—way beyond what we thought we 

might raise. This will enable us to give a     
sizeable donation to The British Heart       
Foundation, and still have money for          
purchasing new equipment in school. 

Thank you so much. 

 

World Book Day! 

High Ercall Book Bistro 

What a fabulous evening yesterday! So lovely to see so many of 
you spread out across school enjoying reading as a family—sharing books, 

listening to each other, enjoying a few snacks and having some creative fun! 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for   
coming! 

School dinners 

I have been informed by the Catering Team that there are substantial 
debts currently owing for dinners. Can you please ensure that all 

debts are paid by Friday 22nd March .  

Other World Book Day events 

Lots of lovely reading across the school together and 
swapping in classes! 

Clubs for the Summer term—a letter has been sent out today for 
Summer term bookings. NEW clubs including TENNIS! 


